
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 
 
 

THIS PROJECT WILL PROVIDE THE REPLACEMENT OF THE BRIDGES ALONG THE 
US ROUTE 1 BYPASS AND THE RECONSTRUCTION OF THE US ROUTE 1 BYPASS 
FROM THE SARA LONG BRIDGE SOUTHERLY TO THE US ROUTE 1/GREENLEAF 

WOODS INTERSECTION INCLUDING THE PORTSMOUTH TRAFFIC CIRCLE, RAMPS 
TO THE BYPASS, ROADWAYS ON THE BRIDGES OVER AND INTERSECTING THE 

BYPASS, AND A NEW CONNECTION FROM THE BYPASS TO MARKET STREET. 
 

 

PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 
CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

1 JUNKINS AVENUE 
PORTSMOUTH, NH 

 

TUESDAY, 
OCTOBER 3, 2006 

7:00 PM 
(PLANS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEWING BEGINNING AT 6:00 PM) 

 
 The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with information regarding the proposed 
project and to solicit public input in order to ensure that project decisions meet public transportation needs, community 
goals, and protect and enhance the environment.  Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will be administered 
according to the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure 
nondiscrimination. 
 
 Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory impairment or other 
disability, should contact William Janelle, Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire 
03302-0483 – TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964.  Notification of the need for assistance must be made no later than 
September 26, 2006. 
 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 

 PORTSMOUTH 
 13455 


